
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
  
EVANSVILLE, Ind. (Dec. 5, 2019) -Cheryl Musgrave will seek a second consecutive term as District 
Three Vanderburgh County Commissioner.  Musgrave will file at noon on January 8, 2020.  The 
election is on November 3, 2020.   
 
“I am excited about the accomplishments of the past three years,” Musgrave said. “We have over 
$80 million worth of investments in road, bridge, and trail construction underway.  This is on top 
of over $6 million investment into paving and patching existing streets and roads 
since 2017, an all-time high.  I am proud to have taken a leadership role in the initiation of several 
of these projects.” 
 
“My focus on infrastructure includes the long process of bringing broadband connectivity to all 
citizens of Vanderburgh County,” Musgrave said.  Under Musgrave’s leadership, Vanderburgh 
County was awarded the state’s Broadband Ready designation.  “Every home in Vanderburgh 
County should have access to fast and reliable Internet,” Musgrave stated. 
 
“Local government isn’t flashy.  It’s about hard work and getting the fundamentals right,” said 
Musgrave. “Once the fundamentals of infrastructure like roads, bridges, and broadband are in 
place, our community is positioned to grow.  It has been an honor to serve and I will continue the 
hard work to bring more growth and good government in the next term.” 
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For information contact Cheryl Musgrave, 812-430-8891, cwmusgrave@gmail.com 
 


